CITY OF MUSCATINE CITY COUNCIL BUDGET REVIEW SESSION Lower Level Conference Room – February 9, 2013 – 8:00 a.m.

Mayor DeWayne Hopkins called the meeting for the City Council's budget review session for Saturday, February 9, 2013, to order at 8:00 a.m. Councilmembers present were LeRette, Fitzgerald, Natvig, Shihadeh, Bynum, Phillips, and Spread. Also present were City Administrator Gregg Mandsager, Finance Director Nancy Lueck, Public Works Director Randy Hill, Solid Waste Manager Laura Liegois, Transit Supervisor Kristy Korpi, Fire Chief Jerry Ewers, Assistant Fire Chief Mike Hartman, Water Pollution Control Director Jon Koch, Housing Administrator Dick Yerington, and State Representative Mark Lofgren.

The first item to be discussed was the deficit reduction plan update.

State Representative Mark Lofgren then provided an update on legislative issues.

Other department budgets reviewed included Transit, Ambulance, Water Pollution Control Plant, Housing, Transfer Station, Refuse Collection, and Landfill.

With no further comments concerning the budget preparation material, comments were solicited from Councilmembers.

The meeting adjourned at 12:55p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Gregg Mandsager City Administrator